
The Parish Community of  

St. James, St. Francis Xavier and St. Mary’s 
 2118 Adjala-Tecumseth  

Townline, Colgan L0G 1W0  

72 Queen St 

Tottenham  

2458 4th Concession 

Achill  

Mass Times  

Monday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Tuesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Wednesday 9:30 am (St. Francis) 

Friday 7:00 pm (St. James) 

Saturday 10:30 am & 5:30 pm (St. James) 

Sunday 8:30 am (St. Mary’s) & 10:00 am (St. 

James) & 11:30 am (St. Francis) 

Office Hours  

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 2:00 - 5:00 pm 

Email: stjamesco@archtoronto.org 

Phone: 905-936-4266 
Website: www.stjamesco.archtoronto.org 

 

Confessions: Saturday 4:30pm-5:15pm at St. James 

 

Email if you prefer a digital copy of the bulletin 

Sign up at the office for the code to  

St Francis Xavier for access to Adoration 

Weekly Mass Intentions 

Monday, October 3 at 7:00pm Salvio Bumpastore + 

Tuesday, October 4 at 9:30 am  Antonio Verissimo + 

Wednesday, October 5 at 9:30 am  

For the people of God 

Vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

Available for Mass intention—call or email the Church office 

Available for Mass intention—call or email the Church office 

Friday, October 7 at 7:00 pm   

For the people of God 

Vocations to the priesthood and religious life 

Antonio Verissimo + 

Philip Pras + 

Saturday, October 8 at 10:30 am Henrique Martinho + 

Saturday, October 8 at 5:30 pm  Anita Colagiacomo + 

Sunday, October 9 at 8:30 am For the people of God 

Sunday, October 9 at 10:00 am Gabe Van Hezewyk + 

Sunday, October 9 at 11:30 am Joao Cordeiro + 



 
FIRST FRIDAY 

 
Next Friday, October 7th is the first Friday of 
the month, so there will be exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament following the 7pm Mass. 

 
All are welcome to join! 

 
 

 
CWL LUNCH 

The CWL is hosting a lunch on Sunday, Oct. 23, 2022 at 1pm.  It will 
take place at Taste Of Freedom in Tottenham.   

Meal includes: soup, turkey dinner, dessert & non-alcoholic bever-
ages. Cost is $55/person.  With possible special guest speak-

ers.  This is open to all parishioners.  Seating is very limited, so res-
ervations are required. 

Contact Diana at 416-716-8611 to book your ticket. 
Thank you for supporting the CWL of our community! 

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation 
This year’s National Day for Truth and Reconciliation was on Friday, September 
30. The Archdiocese of Toronto is doing a special collection to support the In-
digenous Healing & Reconciliation Fund. The fund will support 

• Healing and reconciliation for communities and families; 

• Culture and language revitalization; 

• Education and community building;  

• Dialogue for promoting Indigenous spirituality and culture; and 

• Indigenous partners, organizations and communities in our archdiocese 
and beyond.  

Specific funded projects and initiatives will be announced in the coming 
months. You can donate through your local parish or online anytime at: 
www.archtoronto.org/healingandreconciliation.  

 

Please contact the office if you would like to serve as a Sacristan at any of the Masses 

 

If you have the following envelope numbers please 
contact the office to supply contact  
details, including phone number and mailing ad-
dress (for tax receipt purposes).   

• 85 
• 156 
• 181 
• 269 
• 287 
Thank you! 

 

Municipal Elections 
 

A municipal election will be held on Monday, October 24, 2022. All Catholics are strongly encouraged to exercise their demo-
cratic right to vote. To help learn more about the candidates for Catholic School Board Trustee, Cardinal Collins has given per-

mission for these candidates to distribute literature to parishioners departing 
Mass on weekends from October 1/2 through October 22/23. We hope you’ll 

take the time to get to know those seeking elected office for this important role. 
To ensure your vote for Catholic School Board Trustee, at the polling booth,  

verify that you are registered as a separate school supporter.  
If your support status is incorrect ask for an Application to Amend Voters' List. 

This form may be completed and submitted at the polling station. Thank you for 
your interest and involvement in this fall’s municipal election!  

 

 
 LIFE CHAIN 

Please join us on Sunday, October 2nd for the annual LIFE 
CHAIN. We will be meeting in front of the Tottenham 

Mall from 2 to 3pm. Signs will be available but you are 
welcome to bring and make your own.  

 

 
A number of building maintenance 

projects are planned.    

Please consider signing up for Pre-

Authorized Giving 

(PAG - forms available at the back of the church).   

  

Monthly PAG amount can be split between  

regular offertory and ShareLife, as well as contri-

butions to the building fund. 

http://www.archtoronto.org/healingandreconciliation

